
1

From: barbra mock
Sent: 05 March 2024 16:14
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy cove

 
Dear sir/madam,  
 
I am e.mailing you in support of the application by Sandy cove hotel for outside music events and off licence.  
It is a beautiful venue with stunning views and I'm sure it would be very popular and well attended especially 
by local people. 
I have been to several events at Sandy cove which are very well organized. 
They are a hardworking team up there and deserve this opportunity to try outdoor events. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Barbara Mock 

 the shambles, 
Castle street, 
Combe Martin 
North Devon 
EX340HZ 
 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


